
 

 

8 May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 10 Taster Days – College of West Anglia – Tuesday 2nd July 
 
The College of West Anglia (Cambridge campus) have announced details of their Year 10 Taster Day, 
to enable those students who are considering applying there in the autumn term to visit and tour the 
campus, and take part in lessons related to a subject they are interested in.  
 

Students are required to register for this event via an on-line booking system operated by The College 
of West Anglia. The booking system is open from 12noon Monday 13 May and will close 12noon on 
Thursday 23 May. One taster session only should be booked for your child, if multiple sessions are 
booked then only one will be selected which may not be their first choice. Places will be allocated on a 
first come first serve basis. The sessions available are Animal Management or Equine. 
 
Your child’s session will be confirmed by The College of West Anglia after the deadline date, and 
details will also be shared with the school to check attendance on the day. 
 
Timings 
9.00-9.45: Students to arrive at Cambridge campus and directed to the refectory. 
9.55:  Tutors to collect their students from the refectory 
10.00-12.00: Activity session 1  
12.00:  Lunch in refectory 
12.30-14.00: Activity session 2 
14.00:  Students depart from Cambridge campus and can go straight home 
 
Use this link and password, or scan the QR code –  
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/cwa-year-10-taster-day-cambridge-campus-tuesday-2nd-july-2024-
tickets-863929435197?aff=oddtdtcreator 
 

Password – cwataster2024 
 

                            
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/cwa-year-10-taster-day-cambridge-campus-tuesday-2nd-july-2024-tickets-863929435197?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/cwa-year-10-taster-day-cambridge-campus-tuesday-2nd-july-2024-tickets-863929435197?aff=oddtdtcreator


 

Students do not need to wear school uniform, will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink, and will 
not be allowed to leave the site before the end of the day. Students will be required to make their own 
arrangements to get to and from the College. All students will receive authorised absence from school 
on the day.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Nick Oakhill 

Mr Nick Oakhill 
Careers Education, Information, Advice & Guidance Manager 

   


